
Welcome back to the Final Summer Term! 
Welcome back to what is a very packed half term.  
Please check dates and times of events as some may be  
subject to change as the half term progresses. Let’s hope for 
a sunny and successful last few weeks! 
 
Parakeet Spotted! 
Can you spot the ring-necked parakeet expertly  
camouflaged in one of our trees?! Read on to find the  
answer! 

  

Coleshill C of E Primary School 
Inspiring our children to flourish and enjoy 'Life in all its fullness' (John 10:10) 

NEWSLETTER 
10th June 2022 

Volume 5, Issue 35 

CALENDAR DATES 

June 

23rd Year 1 trip 

23rd Sports day: Early Years  

24th Sports day: Years 3, 4, 5, 6 

24th Year 2 trip 

27th Reception trip 

27th Bake off week 

29th Sports day: Years 1 and 2 

July 

5th Year 6 performances, 2pm 

and 6pm 

6th Move up day 

13th Year 5 trip 

15th Year 6 leavers service and 

party, 9.30am 

19th KS2 disco 

21st Last day of term—school 

closes at 2pm 

SPORTS DAYS:  
9.00am—11.00am 

Thursday 23rd June:  
Early Years 
(pre-school and Reception) 

Friday 24th June:  
Key Stage 2 (Years 3, 4, 5, 6) 

Wednesday 29th June:  
Key Stage 1 (Years 1, 2) 



 

 

Dough disco 

Shonette Bason is famous in early years for her 'dough 
disco' - a fun fine muscle exercise that she invented when 
she realised the children in her class were struggling to 
write letters. Our nursery and Reception children love 
dough disco time, and for the Queen's Platinum Jubilee 
we joined in with the special jubilee edition. We were 
pleased Shonette gave us a retweet!  You can access lots 
of resources at home on her website - https://
www.spreadthehappiness.co.uk/dough-disco/ 

 

 

 

 

 

No stopping on the zig-zag lines—help 
protect our children!  

It has been brought to our attention that too many 
parents/carers, at either ends of the school day, 
are stopping and waiting on the zig-zag lines out-
side the school. This must stop! The lines are there 
for a reason, and the reason is to keep children 
safe from road accidents.  
 
Parking on the zig-zag lines outside of the school is  
dangerous. 

 
Please remember 
that it is an 
offence to stop or 
park on these 
lines.  
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.spreadthehappiness.co.uk/dough-disco/
https://www.spreadthehappiness.co.uk/dough-disco/


Special Mentions                                                 
- Our stars of the week! 
This Week’s Achievers—Well done! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Football news 
 
 

Children from Year 3 and 4 took part 
in the Newton Shield football compe-
tition this week. 

Our first match against Outwoods  
finished 1-0, then we won all our  
other games, beating Woodside 1-0, 
Racemeadow 3-1, St Edwards 4-0 and 
Birchwood 4-0 to come second  
overall. Well done team! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Year 3 visit to Thinktank 
Year 3 children enjoyed a special trip to the Thinktank in Birmingham, where they got the 
chance to explore all the interactive exhibits to help them with their learning on forces and 
friction 

 
 
 
 

 



Fundraising Efforts—the big snip! 
WOW! Freya is cutting her very long hair to be used in 

the making of a real hair wig. Well done for making such 

a gift. But not just that, Freya and her family would love 

to raise enough money for the wig to be actually made 

too.  The average cost of making a real hair wig is £550! 

 

It would be great if you could support this good cause by 

making a donation online at: https://gofund.me/

ddb7894c 

https://gofund.me/ddb7894c
https://gofund.me/ddb7894c



